
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Village of Albion will hold a public hearing on June 12, 2024 at 6pm at 35 E. Bank Street, 
Albion, NY 1441, for the purpose of hearing public comments on the Village of Albion 
Equipment purchase, and to discuss the submission of the USDA Community Facilities 
application for the 2024 program year. The Community Facilities program is administered 
by the United State Department of Agriculture. The village of Albion is applying for total 
amount of $575,000 in funding request in USDA funds to description of the proposed 
activities. The hearing will provide further information about the USDA program and will 
allow for citizen participation in the development of any proposed grant applications 
and/or to provide technical assistance to develop alternate proposals. Comments on the 
USDA program or proposed project(s) will be received at this time. 

35 E. Bank Street, Albion, NY 14411is accessible to persons with disabilities. If special 
accommodations are needed for persons with disabilities, those with hearing 
impairments, or those in need of translation from English, those individuals should contact 
Tracy VanSkiver at tvanskiver@villageofalbionny.com, or via phone (585)589-9176 ext. 104, 
at least one week in advance of the hearing date to allow for necessary arrangements. 
Written comments may also be submitted to Tracy VanSkiver at 
tvanskiver@villageofalbionny.com or via mail at 35 East Bank St, Albion NY 14411 until 
6/10/2024 by 12pm.  

May 29, 2024 

Tracy A VanSkiver 

Village Clerk Treasurer 
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